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Dear Parents and Carers  

 

Year 7  

As we approach the end of Year 7, it has been another busy time for the 

year group.  A big thank you for school tours carried out by Kieron, Mia, 

Chloe, Sam, Kianna, Matthew, Medi, Tamsin, Daisy, Tobias, Lily and Aurelia. 

Our Model Pupils Awards went to Tamsin, Harriet and Ben - 

congratulations to you!   

150 AP badges were awarded to Devraj, Tobias, Evie and Elise - well done!  

 

Pupils attended their last Nurture session and we celebrated with games and 

pizza on the field.  It has been an absolute pleasure working with these pupils 

and seeing their confidence grow over the weeks          

 

Our 3 ball rounders event was a real success.  Well done to 7Sv who came out 

on top to win the trophy.  It was such a great afternoon with lots of 

enthusiasm and, as always, healthy competition to say the least! 

 

 

I had the privilege of watching the school production of the Adamms 

Family.  I was so incredibly proud of pupils from the year group who 

performed brilliantly on stage and were also a huge support behind the 

scenes.  Well done to you all! 

 

 

 

Well done to our Year 7 cricket team who are now the League 

Champions!   Well done boys.  Very proud of you! 
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As we edge closer to the end of our first year together, I cannot express how proud I am of this amazing year 

group who continue to shine and impress me every single day.   

We now have Sports Day to look forward on Tuesday 12 July!    The event is always extremely popular in 

school, and I have no doubt that Year 7 will get involved and give it their all - whether participating or cheering 

on the side-lines.  Please remember that pupils will need to bring sun protection and plenty of water.      

As always, thank you for your continued support. 

Mrs Vallance, Year 7 Guidance Manager 

 

The Addams Family 

We are so incredibly proud of the cast for performing three fantastic sold out 

shows! It has been such an amazing experience for everyone involved and we’re 

so happy to have audiences back after 3 years! A huge thank you to everyone 

who was involved in, or supported the show! 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

HiVis  

At HiVis this week, we had post school snack of hotdogs!  We started the afternoon with a ride on 

our specialist KMX bikes, which are always a popular choice for VI and  fully sighted students 

alike.  Afterwards, students cooked their own hotdogs on the camping stoves in the sunshine.  This 

was a very popular activity.  Not only did the students have post school refreshment, but very few of 

our students get the opportunity to cook their own food al fresco!    Next week, we look forward to 

an orienteering challenge for the VI students and their friends.  
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Timetable  

Next week is WEEK B on your lesson timetables.   

 

Vacancies  

We have the following vacancies at the school.  Please visit our website for more information. 

• Learning support – Visual Impairment Resource  

• Learning support  

• Weekend site supervisor  

 

Attendance 

A reminder to please ensure you email attendance@toynbee.hants.sch.uk  or send a message via school 

comms on the first and any subsequent days of absence for your child. 

Mrs K Reynolds, Attendance Officer 
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